
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232

June 20, 2023 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn:  Filing Center 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3398 

RE: UM 2163—PacifiCorp Errata Filing 

PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power (PacifiCorp or the Company) hereby submits the attached Highly 
Confidential Errata to the May 25, 2023 Informational Filing. Following the workshop on 
June 8, 2023, the Company determined that there was an error in the calculations on page 3 of 
the document.  For convenience, both a red-line and clean version of the corrected page 3 are 
enclosed. 

Informal inquiries may be directed to Cathie Allen, Regulatory Affairs Manager, at 
(503) 813-5934.

Sincerely, 

Matthew McVee 
Vice President, Regulatory Policy and Operations 








